
 

   

    
 

        
        

    
     

      
         

     
      

 

 

   

 

   

    
     

CYNGOR GWYNEDD COUNCIL 

Gwynedd Business Support Bulletin 18.11.2020 

Time running out for Gwynedd businesses to claim 
firebreak grant 

Gwynedd Council has issued a press release encouraging businesses in the 
county to present their applications for Welsh Government financial support to 
help companies affected by the firebreak lockdown. The Lockdown Non-
Domestic Rates Grants and Lockdown Discretionary Grant being administered 
by Local Authorities will close at 5:00pm this Friday, 20 November 2020, or 
when the funding is fully committed. When applying, ensuring that all the 
relevant documents required are provided, and ensuring that the application is 
filled in correctly will speed up the process. For more information, and to apply, 
go to: 

https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/en/Businesses/Help,-support-and-
training/Lockdown-grants.aspx 

To see the press release in full, go to: 

https://bit.ly/PressReleaseGwynedd17Nov2020 

Freelancer Fund Phase 3 opens 23 November 2020 

Following high demand for funding support across the arts and cultural sectors 
a third phase of the successful Freelancer Fund will open for applications on 
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Monday 23 November 2020. To check your eligibility before the application 
process opens, go to: 

https://fundchecker.businesswales.gov.wales/culture 

Self Isolation Support Payment 

Employees, employed or self-employed, who have been contacted by NHS 
Wales Test, Trace, protect service (TTP) and told to self-isolate, may be 
entitled to an Isolation Payment of £500, subject to meeting the eligibility 
criteria. Please circulate this information amongst staff and contacts. Go to: 

https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/en/Residents/Benefits-and-grants/Self-
Isolation-Support-Payment.aspx 

Brexit Guidance 

 Check what declarations need to be made for goods you bring or receive 
into the UK from 1 January 2021 

From 1 January 2021, if you’re a UK-based business bringing or receiving 
goods into Great Britain or Northern Ireland check what declarations may need 
to be made. Go to: 

https://bit.ly/36Kk0PD 

 Check what declarations need to be made for goods you send from the UK 
from 1 January 2021 

From 1 January 2021, if you’re a UK-based business sending goods from 
Great Britain or Northern Ireland check what declarations may need to be 
made. Go to: 

https://bit.ly/38VvK4j 

Comprehensive information for a number of sectors that need to prepare for 
the end of the transition period as we leave the EU at the end of the year can 
be found on Business Wales’ EU Transition Portal. Go to: 

https://businesswales.gov.wales/eu-transition-portal/ 

2 

https://businesswales.gov.wales/eu-transition-portal
https://bit.ly/38VvK4j
https://bit.ly/36Kk0PD
https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/en/Residents/Benefits-and-grants/Self
https://fundchecker.businesswales.gov.wales/culture
https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/en/Residents/Benefits-and-grants/Self-Isolation-Support-Payment.aspx


        

            
               
          

            
              
   

 

      

     

 
 

   

 
 

  

 
 

  

 

  

 

Brexit the Future: Online event 10 December 2020 

Following on from the successful Brexit the Basics and Brexit the Essentials 
events held recently, Brexit the Future is the third in the series of four online 
events organised by Flintshire Council, to support businesses through the 
transition period leading to Brexit being finalized on 31 December 2020. This 
virtual event will be held on 10 December 2020 from 8:30am – 10:00am. To 
book, go to: 

https://bit.ly/3pFkNKf 

More useful information is available from: 

Gwynedd Council – Business Support 

https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/businesscovid19 
https://twitter.com/BusnesGwynedd 

Gwynedd Business Network 

https://www.gwyneddbusnes.net/ 
https://twitter.com/gwyneddbusnes 

Business Wales 

https://businesswales.gov.wales/coronavirus-advice/ 
https://twitter.com/_businesswales 

FSB Wales 

https://twitter.com/FSB_Wales 

Visit Wales 

https://twitter.com/VisitWalesBiz 
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Register to receive the latest news 
https://bit.ly/3jeVr1A 

If you’ve got a question or need some advice please e-mail 
busnes@gwynedd.llyw.cymru 
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